
 
From: craig.w.evans@gmail.com <craig.w.evans@gmail.com>  
Sent: September 4, 2020 3:40 PM 
To: wendy@wendyholm.com 
Cc: Pedersen, Kirsten AGRI:EX <Kirsten.Pedersen@gov.bc.ca>; Blair Shier <bshier@jdsweid.com>; Scott 
Cummings <scummings@sunrisefarms.ca>; Kerry Towle <ktowle@sofinafoods.com>; Ken Huttema 
<khuttema@farmfed.ca> 
Subject: Project Liaison - Chicken Sector Pricing Review Process 
 
[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or 
links that you are expecting from a known sender. 
 
Hi Wendy,  
 
I have been appointed by the Primary Processors Association as the Project Liaison and primary contact 
for you for this review. I would appreciate the opportunity along with Blair Shier, the Association 
President, to have an initial discussion with you to understand your expectations regarding the process 
and to provide some context for the BC Processing industry in the Canadian marketplace. 
 
If you could supply some dates and times that you are available to meet next week then we can 
coordinate schedules set up a meeting.  
 
I look forward to working with you 
 
Regards! 
 
Craig 
 
Craig Evans, B.Comm, MBA, ICD.D 
Executive Director  
Primary Poultry Processors Association of British Columbia 
E: craig.w.evans@gmail.com 
T: (778) 583-0220 
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